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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD
Sent: Friday, February 15, 2019 10:42 AM
To: 'Bob Hall'; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD
Cc: Griswold, Jim, EMNRD; 'Kasuboski, Robert'; 'rmann@slo.state.nm.us'; 'Michael Alves'
Subject: FW: Submittal of C-141 for Ogden SWD Substation Spill of January 26 2019 - Major 

Release

[EXT] Submittal of C-141 for Ogden SWD Substation Spill of January 26 2019 - Major Release 
 
All, 
The OCD tracking number for this release event is 2RP-5242. 
Thank you, 
 
Victoria Venegas 
EMNRD 
OCD-District II  
811 S First St. Artesia  
NM 88210 
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and remediate 
contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval 
does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations. 
 
 
 
 

From: Bustamante, Amalia, EMNRD  
Sent: Friday, February 15, 2019 10:27 AM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us> 
Cc: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us> 
Subject: RE: Submittal of C-141 for Ogden SWD Substation Spill of January 26 2019 - Major Release 
 

2RP-5242 
 

Amalia Bustamante 
Oil Conservation Division-District II 
 
 

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>  
Sent: Wednesday, February 13, 2019 11:03 AM 
To: Bustamante, Amalia, EMNRD <Amalia.Bustamante@state.nm.us> 
Cc: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us> 
Subject: FW: Submittal of C-141 for Ogden SWD Substation Spill of January 26 2019 - Major Release 
 
 

From: Bob Hall <BHall@btaoil.com>  
Sent: Friday, February 8, 2019 10:15 AM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Griswold, Jim, EMNRD <Jim.Griswold@state.nm.us>; 
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Kasuboski, Robert <rkasuboski@slo.state.nm.us>; rmann@slo.state.nm.us 
Cc: Michael Alves <mike@cajun-energy.com> 
Subject: [EXT] Submittal of C-141 for Ogden SWD Substation Spill of January 26 2019 - Major Release 
 
Please find attached a scan of the signed C-141 Release Notification for the Ogden 20509 SWD Substation Tank 
Battery.  Also, an aerial photo of the impacted spill area is attached. 
 
If you have questions or concerns, please call me anytime. 
 
 
 
Bob Hall 
BTA Oil Producers, LLC 
104 S. Pecos Street 
Midland, TX 79701 
 
bhall@btaoil.com 
(432) 682-3753 (office) 
(432) 312-2203 (cell) 

 
 


